
From: Hirzel, Douglas hirzel@smccd.edu
Subject: New Position Proposals

Date: March 4, 2015 at 1:11 PM
To: Canada Employees canada@smccd.edu

Colleagues, you are all invited to attend a joint meeting of SSPC, IPC, PBC and the Academic Senate to hear presentations of New Position 
Proposals (a.k.a. hiring justifications).  The presentations will occur this coming Tuesday, March 10, 2:10-4:00 pm in room 2-10.  The following 
week, everyone is invited to return and participate in an analysis of the proposals’ strengths and weaknesses.  This meeting will occur on 
Tuesday, March 17, 2:10-4:00 pm in room 2-10.  Faculty will prioritize the new faculty proposals during an Academic Senate meeting 
Thursday, March 19, 2:10-4:00 pm in room 3-104.

Presenters, please submit an electronic copy of your presentation to your respective VP office by Friday, March 6.

Relevant materials and the schedule of presentations will be posted online at http://canadacollege.edu/planningbudgetingcouncil/staffing-
1415.php.  The page will be updated on a continual basis as materials become available.

We look forward to a rich discussion and encourage everyone to provide input either in person, or through a representative if you are unable to 
meet at those times.

PBC Co-Chairs, Debbie Joy and Doug Hirzel


